
From: DR JOHN TREViTHICK
Sent: Monday, October 01,2012 02:04 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy; Branscombe, Nancy
Subject: 260 Sarnia Road zoning change proposed

Dear Members of Council, especially Nancy
We are strongly opposed to this 260 Sarnia Road zoning change, from residential.

The traffic on Sarnia road is often disrupted by commercial vehicles parked to unload furniture etc at the
student housíng complex which replaces the homes we formerly owned at L96, 202 and 206
Sarnia Road, resulting in safety concerns for Sarnia Road .

The additional in and out traffic from parking would greatly exacerbate the current situation.
This despite the Council having recently approved the Great Near Campus Neighbourhoods initiative
which would require a more comprehensive approach to planning for the area.
Has the city traffic engineer been consulted?
Sincerely,
John and Donna Trevithick
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